Getting things done — Balgay Park
#dundeewestend

Residents contacted us about the damage to the entrance pillar to Balgay Park
and Hill at the Glamis Road side of the park. This was caused by a vehicle
some weeks ago.

We asked our local environment manager for an update on progress with repairs
and have received this helpful response :

“I can confirm that we are aware of damage that has occurred at the entrance
of Balgay Cemetery Glamis Road, and this damage has been assessed by the Area
officer.

The Area Officer is currently making arrangements with department colleagues
to remove the damage in the short term with a view to arranging a full repair
of the pillar.”
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